
dated: 6th February 2019 
 

Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
East Pallant House 
Chichester 
P019 1TY 

 
 
 
 

Dear  Sir/Madam 
 

Re: Chichester District Council- Local Plan Objection 
 

I would like to register my objection to an element of the current proposals for the revised 
CDC Local Plan. 

 
My objection is specifically regarding the allocation of 125 more houses to Loxwood . 

 
In principle, I do not have an objection to more housing. However, there is a major problem 
that nobody seems to be addressing about the current state of the Loxwood Sewage 
infrastructure. 

 
It is well known now that the previous development (Loxwood Nursery  site) had to fudge the 
sewage infrastructure with holding tanks which require periodic emptying. 

 
I further understand that CDC and Southern Water are not working together to resolve this 
issue and as a result, Southern Water have excluded improvement to the Loxwood 
infrastructure in their 2020-2025 spending plans. 

 
To add 125 more houses without the sewage infrastructure being adequately improved first can 
only be viewed as negligent to the community. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Graham Tarrant 


